
School Newsletter—Week Ending Friday, 6th March 2020 

March 2020 

Sunday, 8th March 2020 

FAMILY SERVICE 

We will be leaving school at 10.00 am to walk round to St Philip’s Church 
for the family service.   

Everyone is very welcome to join us.  We will return to school at 
approximately 12.30 pm.  

Tuesday, 10th March 2020 

CAFÉ CHURCH 

Come along and join in the Café Church activities today at 3.30 pm.  Light 
refreshments will be available. 

Friday, 13th March 2020 

SPORT RELIEF 

U1 will start off our Sport Relief activities with a Class Assembly 
starting at 9.00 am.   

Family and friends are very welcome to join us for the assembly. 

See page 3 for more information about the day. 

Wednesday, 18th March 2020 

MOVIE NIGHT 

Starting 5.30 pm until 8.00 pm—£10.00 per child which includes supper 
(pizza meal) followed by crafts and activities before settling down to 

watch a film.  Bookings being taken at the school office. 



 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Laiba Nursery AM for blending and segmenting. 

Hariz Nursery PM for excellent team work. 

Omaan R1 for a great writing session. 

Dya R2 for writing sentences independently. 

Kira L1 for super phonics work! 

Lily L2 for being kind & helpful with peers. 

Arabella L3 for fantastic letter writing. 

Hassan L4 for his enthusiasm in dance. 

Ashley M1 for outstanding contribution to lessons. 

Inshara M2 for a great improvement in writing. 

Eshan M3 for producing good work in English. 

Vladimir M4 for showing a more focused intent with his work. 

Hailie U1 for fantastic fluency & problem solving on units of measurement. 

Matthew U2 for an amazing improvement in behaviour and work ethic in class. 

Abbas U3 for great reasoning in maths. 

Aisha U4 for always trying her best. 
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Attendance this week 3rd February 2020

The attendance awards have been awarded to L1 in KS1 and U4 in KS2 for the 

best attendance this week. 



The wheels on the bus go round and round... 

Thank you to R S Tyrer Coaches of Farnworth who kindly donated a bus 

and the services of a driver to take our Nursery children on a short bus 

journey around the local area.  The children had to show their ticket to 

the driver as they alighted the bus—just as they would on a everyday 

journey. 



With so many families these days 

having a car to get to and from 

school to visit friends or who 

travel  on holiday on an 

aeroplane,  so many of our 

younger children have never 

experienced a journey on a local 

bus! 

… and round and round, round and round 


